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From: Eric M. Robeson
Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2012 4:40:00 PM
To: ADAM.C.LANDRY@sargentlundy.com
Subject: RE: Environmental Compliance Study - Final Report
Importance: Normal

__________________________________
_

Hallelujah

From: ADAM.C.LANDRY@sargentlundy.com
[mailto:ADAM.C.LANDRY@sargentlundy.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2012 4:37 PM
To: Eric M. Robeson
Cc: TODD.M.HANSSEN@sargentlundy.com
Subject: Environmental Compliance Study - Final Report

Eric,

Attached is the final report for the Environmental Compliance Study.

We look forward to continuing our work with BREC as the compliance program moves
into the next stage.

Regards,
____________________________
Adam C. Landry
Professional Engineer of Indiana, Illinois, Alberta
Project Manager

Sargent & Lundy, LLC
55 East Monroe Street
Chicago, Illinois 60603

Phone: 312-269-7292
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